
From: EIR Compliance <EIR@yorkshirewater.co.uk> 

Sent on: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 12:39:57 PM 

To: 

Subject: 20250219 - EIR - Data Supplied 

    

 

Reference Number: EIR  

  

Dear, 

  

I refer to your request for information submitted to Yorkshire Water dated 27 January 2025. 

  

In relation to the location data when reviewing the information that you have requested, we are 
satisfied that the information amounts to personal data and should not be disclosed under 
Regulation 12(3) and 13. We are satisfied that the disclosure of the information you have 
requested in relation to this would allow the identification of an identifiable individual(s). 
Secondly, disclosure of this information would contravene principle a, of the Data Protection 
Act 2018 and GDPR, as there is no lawful basis for this processing. Based on this we will not be 
able to provide all the information you have sought.  

  

We have provided below records of the work that has been completed on More Hall Lane and 
Sunny Bank Road in Sheffield:  

  

03.08.20218 -  Insp-Emergency Burst/Leak 

Burst main in road on Sunny Bank Road. Water showing but not severe. 

  

22.11.2018 – Insp-Emergency Burst/Leak 

Work raised to repair leak on main in highway. 

  

16.01.2020 - Burst / Leak Inspection 

No leaks onsite, only water is surface water coming of hills. 

  

15.04.2018 - Burst / Leak Inspection 



No  burst, surface  water  issue. 

  

26.04.2024 –Burst / Leak Inspection 

Attended burst inspection, water running down road and this seems to be land water as it  is 
running from a culvert drain into the carriageway from the fields which are at a high elevation. 
Sample taken and proved to be land water. Work completed. 

  

01.07.2024 –Burst / Leak Inspection 

This is ground water running from underneath an ancient, naturally filled stone trough. Raised 
work to reattend in a month to see if it’s drying up over the drier  months. 

  

24.01.2025 - Emergency Burst / Leak Inspection 

Main repair raised 

  

I trust that the provision of this data satisfies your request.  In accordance with the 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied with this reply to your 
request you can ask for an internal review.  A request for an internal review must be submitted 
within 40 working days by contacting the Data Protection Team. 

  

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

  

Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 
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